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Dear Class of 2021, 

I hope you’ve been enjoying the past 11 months of post-college life – yep, it’s been almost a whole year 
since we graduated! I know a lot of us have gone through some major changes since then – moving to a 
new place, starting a career, pursuing postgrad, getting married (or being a groomsman). And maybe 
having more free time? I hope so. 

Through these changes, I hope you are finding happiness and success and bringing some Wabash 
brothers along for the ride. Gentlemen, I got two major asks for you. 


